

Office of the Auditor-General of Pakistan Audit House, Constitution Avenue Islamabad

Tel: 051-9216632

No. 637 /AGP Directive/2017

March 29, 2017

To

Rector, Pakistan Audit & Accounts Academy

All Deputy Auditors-General

All Directors-General/Directors Field Audit Offices

Subject:

VIDEO CONFERENCING NETWORK OF DAGP

The Auditor-General of Pakistan has been pleased to direct that the recently established video-conferencing network should be utilized for meetings and training sessions to the maximum extent, specifically for the following purposes:

- a) Selected sessions of Pakistan Audit & Accounts Academy training programs emanating from Lahore Headquarters.
- Review of AGP decisions requiring input from regions where videoconferencing is available.
- c) Pre-PAC meetings involving briefing sessions with AGP.
- d) All meetings between DAGs and DGs to be conducted preferably through video-conferencing.
- e) Any other inter-city meeting/ session.
- 2. It has also been directed that all efforts may be made to reduce traveling expenditure by half. The aim of this directive is to ensure utilization of the subject facility for economic, efficient and effective interaction between DAGP Headquarters and field offices.

Director-General (B&A)

Copy:

- SPS to AGP.
- 2. SPS to Addl. Auditor-General-I.
- 3. SPS to Addl. Auditor-General-II.